
CLTA Online Newsletter 

In This Issue 

• CLTA Conference 

• Student of the Year 

• New CLTA Officers 

• Position Open 

• A Team Advocacy 

• Fulbright Teachers 

• Calendar 

Congratulation Julie Y.  Student of the Year Winner 

It’s Almost Here and 
We Can’t Wait to See You in Ontario at the 
2018 CLTA Conference 
 

It’s March 8-11 and we’re excited! There are lots of 

reasons why, and here are some of them: 

 

It will be another exhilarating Conference, bringing together all teachers and support-

ers of world language and culture, to rejoice in our accomplishments, and to work 

diligently to add to our repertoire of skills and knowledge. It’s all about share, share, 

share! Congratulations to the many passionate Inland Empire Foreign Language  

Association (IEFLA) volunteers who worked unstintingly above and beyond their usual 

work day. IEFLA members worked in partnership with our CLTA Conference  

Coordinator, Paula Hirsch and her team to bring not only varied and relevant  

workshops and interest sessions, but also engaging activities and events.  

 
A free trip to a lucky winner from ACIS!  

 
See the new CIEE/CLTA Student of the Year receive her $5,000 

immersion and travel scholarship. First ever!  

 

Opportunities abound – be sure to take advantage of them! 
Click here for more information 
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It's not all about the Oscars...In California, we celebrate world language students too! 
  
Three amazing high school students will be honored at the next CLTA conference in the inaugural year of the CLTA/CIEE  
“California Student of the Year Awards.” World Language teachers across the state nominated their most exceptional high school      
students for a chance to win a summer study abroad scholarship with CIEE, Council on International Educational Exchange. 
  
Julie Y., a junior at Cupertino High School is the 2018 Student of the Year winner. She has been awarded a $5,000 scholarship to travel 
to Tokyo, Japan this summer to study Japanese Language & Pop Culture. She will be honored in person at the upcoming  
CLTA conference in March 2018 in Ontario. 
  
We are also pleased to announce two runners-up who have each been awarded a $2,500 scholarship to study abroad this summer.  
Sofia P., a sophomore at Windward School, will be in Toulouse, France studying French Language & Culture and Mateo R., a junior at 
Albany High School, will be in Palma de Mallorca, Spain studying Intensive Spanish Language. 
  
Congratulations to all of them! Please find more information on CIEE Summer Study Abroad Programs here. 

At the 2018 CLTA Conference  
 
Meet the NEW ACTFL TOY  
from – Yes! – California – Ying Jin.  
She has a lot to share with us!  

http://clta.net/Conference/
https://www.ciee.org/go-abroad/high-school-study-abroad/summer


NEW OFFICERS IN CLTA 
 

Congratulations to the new officers elected by the CLTA Board of 
Directors. 

Our new President-elect is Susan Watson, from the 
MCLASC affiliate. She will serve a six-year term, as 
President-elect, President, and Past president/Awards 
Chair. Susan is a Japanese teacher at Long Beach Poly-
technic High School and in 2016 was named one of two 

Los Angeles County Teachers of the Year. Susan is active in her 
affiliate and has previously been recognized by CLTA as one of 

our Emerging Leaders.  

 
These professionals were also confirmed by election to continue in 
their six-year term: 

President – Tonja Byrom (who moves from President-elect) 
Past president/Awards Chair – Alexis Frink (who moves from 

President) 
 
Congratulations to other members who were elected to continue to 
serve the Board, and who are elected every two years: 

Secretary – Angela Martínez (incumbent) 
Treasurer – Nancy Pérez (incumbent) 
 

Additional congratulations to Alexis Frink, who was elected to 
serve on the Southwest Conference on the Teaching of Lan-
guages (SWCOLT), our regional parent organization. Her term will 
begin when the current representative and SWCOLT President, 
Paula Hirsch, finishes her work there. We owe a big thank-you to 
all who were willing to run for office and other positions.   
 
A big thank-you to Svetlana Lazarova for her dedication to CLTA, 
and to her duties on the CLTA Board of Directors for the past six 
years, as well as the many crucial roles she has taken on for the 
profession throughout her career. Svetlana in her position as Past 
president, continues as Awards Chair through this Annual  
Conference.   
 
Without the professional dedication and enthusiasm of these and 
other CLTA volunteers, we would never be able to continue the 
work we do for our educators and students.  

Summer Seminar Co-convener Position Open 
 
The Summer Seminar is one of the premier professional 
development opportunities for educators of World  
Languages and Cultures. The Summer Seminar began 
nearly 29 years ago as a California Language Teachers’  
Association (CLTA) event, and several years after that it 
became an annual event co-sponsored by CLTA 
(www.clta.net) and the California World Language Project 
(https://cwlp.stanford.edu/) which is one of the nine  
California Subject Matter Projects (CSMP). The Seminar 
has been held for most years at the University of California, 
Santa Barbara, usually in July or July-August, and provides  
approximately 40 hours of professional learning for the  
participants via its General Sessions and topic-specific  
program strands.  
 

If you are interested in applying for this stimulating and  

challenging position in the CLTA family, please go to  

[https://docs.google.com/forms/

d/1izqYYT3G8BG9CFJZ6lhltE9pyxfMu6CmAGpaF284n1U/

edit]    

or email CLTA Executive Director Tanya Zaccone at  

exec-director@clta.net. Tanya will answer your questions 

and give you specific information about the requirements, 

and the joys, of the Summer Seminar Co-convener position.  

“A Team Advocacy”  
 
We are indebted to Advocacy Chair, Tom Beeman, and other members of the legislative group, who are here listed with their bill reading 
assignments:  Tom Beeman, Professional Development, Standards & Testing; Tonja Byrom, Credentialing, Master Scheduling; Irene 
Sadler, K-12 Core Subjects; Duarte Silva, Career Tech Ed, ELL; and Victoria Williams, Higher Ed.  We are also grateful for our Legislative 
Advocate, Kathy Lynch. Give a shout out to these brave folks when you see them!    
 
CLTA has traditionally focused on two threads: legislative and local. In recent years, there has been much attention paid to the legislative 
side, and now we have volunteers ready to step up to concentrate on creating activities for our affiliates and regions in California.  You 
may recall several programs under the guidance of Nicole Naditz, such as Read-Around-the-World, participation in county and state fairs 
and many other events. As these ideas are fleshed out, we will ask members from local areas who are interested, to help expedite events 
for their own regions. 
 
Read more here 

At the 2018 CLTA Conference 
 

Keynote Speaker: Tom Welch speaking on  
“New Realities, New Opportunities: Looking to the 
Future and Meeting the Unknown” - 
Tom Welch is known around the country as an 
ardent revolutionary when it comes to the  
redesign of the learning process. 
 
Author Bill Van Patten will be signing his NEW 
book, published by ACTFL: “BVP on Language, 
Acquisition, and Classroom Practice."  

http://www.clta.net
https://cwlp.stanford.edu/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1izqYYT3G8BG9CFJZ6lhltE9pyxfMu6CmAGpaF284n1U/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1izqYYT3G8BG9CFJZ6lhltE9pyxfMu6CmAGpaF284n1U/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1izqYYT3G8BG9CFJZ6lhltE9pyxfMu6CmAGpaF284n1U/edit
mailto:exec-director@clta.net


Contact Us 

CLTA 

California Language 

Teachers’ Association 

Tanya Zaccone,          

Executive Director  

Email:                           

exec-director@clta.net  

Visit us on the web at 

www.clta.net 

 

 

 

Applications are now available! 

Fulbright Teachers for Global Classrooms 

 

The U.S. Department of State's Bureau of Educational and Cultural Affairs (ECA) and 
IREX are pleased to announce the launch of the 2018 application cycle for the  
Fulbright Teachers for Global Classrooms (TGC) Program. 
 
Fulbright TGC is a year-long professional development fellowship for United States  
elementary, middle, and high school teachers to become leaders in global education. 

Applications are due 

Tuesday, March 13, 2018 at 11:59 PM EST. 
 

 

 

Program Goals 

Fulbright TGC strives to: 

Enhance teachers’ expertise in adapting teaching methods, lesson planning, and using 

instructional technology to internationalize the U.S. classroom. 

Support U.S. teachers to develop the leadership and professional skills to ensure that their 
students are knowledgeable about the world and prepared for careers in an increas-

ingly competitive global economy. 

Prepare U.S. students to work and collaborate in multiple cultural contexts and to be more 

aware of other countries around the world through interaction with teachers globally. 

Develop mutual understanding and lasting relationships by sharing best educational prac-

tices between teachers and students in the U.S. and abroad. 

The Fulbright TGC Program promotes diversity in the classroom and in learning. Fulbright TGC 

supports inclusion and strongly encourages teachers with disabilities to apply. 

Need more information on the 2018 CLTA Conference?  See the CLTA website [http://clta.net/Conference/] 

Apply Online 

Download our Flyer! 

At the 2018 CLTA Conference 

 

Mariachi Mingle & Material Swap 

Mingle  

On Friday night at the Conference, of 

course! Mingle and meet with colleagues 

across the state while enjoying light 

snacks, a no-host bar, and Mariachi 

music. Door prizes will be given away 

every 30 minutes. You must be present 

to win.  

Material Swap 

Swap? What? Yes, gently used posters 

and materials. Bring some, take some. At 

the end of the conference all materials 

still left will be donated to the Cal State 

San Bernardino Foreign Language  

Methods class so that beginning teachers 

have some materials to start with. 

 

Two Saturday Night Excursions to 

choose from!  

 

A free CLTA 2018-19 membership –  

you could be the winner.  

 

Oh, and more professional opportunities: 

• Create IPA’s 

• Include more technology in your 

practice 

• Assess for proficiency  

• Teach social justice 

• Or just get new ideas 

“A Team Advocacy” continued: 
 
In addition to keeping up with reading bills, the committee is currently engaged in work surrounding 
Global Competency. CLTA has closely worked with the legislature as well, on Standards; many 
CLTA members and other professionals will begin in February writing recommendations; making 
recommendations for the Framework will follow.  
 
Moreover, this year CLTA is working on a bill to change “foreign” language to “world” language in 
law and official documents in California, which is a costly, but long-overdue enterprise.  

SWCOLT Conference coming up in February! 
 

The Southwest Conference on Language Teaching – CLTA’s parent organization, 

will hold the Annual Regional Conference on February 23-24, 2018, in Santa Fe, 

New Mexico.  Go to their conference web page here: https://www.swcolt.org/

conference  

http://clta.net/
http://clta.net/Conference/
https://oas.irex.org/fulbrighttgc/Logon?ReturnUrl=%2ffulbrighttgc
https://gallery.mailchimp.com/4d9a146ddb2341cd8c3fd9061/files/a62125c7-51ea-479a-9f6a-ea4b444a76a3/IREX_FulbrightTGC_OnePager_Final.pdf
https://www.swcolt.org/conference
https://www.swcolt.org/conference


Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1 2 3 

4 5 6 7 8 9 10

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 

18 19 20 21 22 23 24 

25 26 27 28    

February 2018 

Important February Dates: 

 

February 10, 2018 

CCWLP 2017-2018 Professional Learning Program Offering: 

BAKERSFIELD COLLEGE:  

8:00am to 3:30 pm  

Strand: Foundation Strand: Instructional and Motivational Strategies to 
Engage Language Learners  

Strand: Spanish PLC: Pedagogy Language, Literacy and Culture for the 
Spanish Classroom 

Strand: Technology 101: Introduction to Multimedia Tools to Enhance 
Language Teaching and Learning. 

Strand: Technology Plus: Multimedia Tools that Enhance Language 
Teaching and Learning (Intermediate/Advance Level) 

For more information click HERE 

 

February 22-24, 2018. 

The Southwest Conference on Language Teaching (SWCOLT) would like to invite you to 
attend a professional development opportunity that will take place in Santa Fe, New Mexico , 
For more information click HERE 

 

February 24, 2018  

CCWLP 2017-2018 Professional Learning Program Offering: 

FRESNO STATE:  

8:00am to 3:30 pm 

Strand: Foundation Strand: Instructional and Motivational Strategies to 
Engage Language Learners  

Strand: Heritage Speakers: Authentic Cultural and Technical Resources 
for Heritage Speakers 

Please note that this Strand will only be offered in Fresno State. 

Strand: Spanish PLC: Pedagogy Language, Literacy and Culture for the 
Spanish Classroom 

Strand: Technology 101: Introduction to Multimedia Tools to Enhance 
Language Teaching and Learning. 

Strand: Technology Plus: Multimedia Tools that Enhance Language 
Teaching and Learning (Intermediate/Advance Level) 

For more information click HERE 

To view California Language Teachers’ Association's entire 
monthly calendar of important professional development 
events click here. 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1 2 3 

4 5 6 7 8 9 10

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 

18 19 20 21 22 23 24 

25 26 27 28 29 30 31 

March 2018 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 

29 30 31     

April 2018 

Important March Dates: 

 
March 8—11, 2018 

The Quest for Proficiency 

2018 Annual CLTA CONFERENCE 

Double Tree & Convention Center 

Ontario Airport 

For more information click here. 

Important April Dates: 
 

April 7, 2018 

CCWLP 2017-2018 Professional Learning Program Offering: 

BAKERSFIELD COLLEGE:  

8:00am to 3:30 pm  

Strand: Foundation Strand:  

Strand: Spanish PLC:  

Strand: Technology 101:  

Strand: Technology Plus:  

For more information click HERE 

 

April 14, 2018  

CCWLP 2017-2018 Professional Learning Program Offering: 

FRESNO STATE:  

8:00am to 3:30 pm 

Strand: Foundation Strand:  

Strand: Heritage Speakers:  

Please note that this Strand will only be offered in Fresno 
State. 

Strand: Spanish PLC:  

Strand: Technology 101:  

Strand: Technology Plus:  

For more information click HERE 

https://sites.google.com/site/ccwlp2016/home
https://www.swcolt.org/conference
https://sites.google.com/site/ccwlp2016/home
http://clta.net/calendar-of-important-professional-development-events/
http://clta.net/event/2018-annual-clta-conference/
https://sites.google.com/site/ccwlp2016/home
https://sites.google.com/site/ccwlp2016/home

